
California State University Channel Islands 
Site / Finance Authority 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETINGS 
 
 

 
The California State University Channel Island (CSUCI) 

Site and Financing Authority Meetings set for 
Wednesday, March 24, 2004 have been cancelled. 

 
The next meeting of the CSUCI Site and  

Financing Authority is May 10, 2004. 
 
 
 
 

By direction: 
 

Jay Lesseig 
CSUCI Web Services 

 
 
 
 

Please contact Elizabeth Velasco, Interim Secretary 
California State University Channel Islands Site and Financing Authority for 

more information at (805) 437-8416 
 

Dated: March 24, 2004 


